
Dear Sirs,

I write to object to plans to site a Crematorium in the Green Space known as Firs Farm. 

Firs Farm is a much used and important space for Wildlife and Sport. It contains a very
popular wetland area, football fields and tennis courts. I should think it is unique in the
Borough for its combination of green space and sporting facilities. 

It beggars belief that such a 'green space' should even be considered for an alternative use
let alone as a site for a crematorium. 

If there is a need for greater capacity in crematoria I'd have thought that this could be met
at the current site on the A10. Regardless, a green field space such as Firs Farm should be
left well alone for anything other than improvement to its current use. 

Please abandon such plans. 
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